

"Think. Work. Serve."

Department of Physical Therapy

3500 John A. Merritt Blvd. Nashville, TN 37209 Phone: (615) 963-5881 Fax: (615) 963-5935

August 17, 2017

To Nardev Pandey Director, Internship Nepal

Subject: Acknowledgement of Company's Presentation

Dear Nardev Pandey,

Thank you for your recent visit to Tennessee State University on April 13, 2017. I appreciate you coming to inform our faculty and staff about Internship Nepal and the organization's reputed internship placement services in Nepal. You gave a presentation to the Physical Therapy, Occupational Therapy and Nursing programs regarding the wide range of programs that you offer at Internship Nepal.

Our professors and staff were pleased to meet you and learn about the organization's prospects of inviting and hosting students for internship placement in aforementioned departments.

We recently had a Physical Therapy student to complete a 7-week internship with you. I appreciate you welcoming him and allowing him to have this wonderful opportunity.

We wish you and Internship Nepal all the best in your upcoming endeavors.

Deboral Edmondrow, PT, Bd. D, CWCHP

Sincerely,

Deborah Edmondson, PT, Ed.D, CWcHP

Academic Coordinator of Clinical Education/Professor